
De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter  
Monday 17th January 2022                                                                                                     

Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

Wow, what a busy week! We were very pleased to welcome Ofsted to the school on Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Thank you to all the parents for sharing their views on the school gate and through ParentView. We are really look-

ing forward to reading the report and will share it with parents/carers as soon as we are able.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the wonderful staff at De Beauvoir for their incredible hard work 

and dedication throughout the Ofsted. They continue to work tirelessly to ensure that all children at De Beauvoir 

have the best possible opportunities and make good progress from their starting points. Thank 

you. 

Kind regards,   

Daniela Rader, Head of School 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Monday 14th—18th February Half Term 

Friday 1st April End of Spring Term 

Tuesday 18th April Beginning of Summer Term 

Friday 24th June Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Day 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

Good attendance and punctuality are essential for ensuring the 
best chance of success for your child. Whilst we understand there 
are times when your child may be unwell and unable to attend 
school, it is your responsibility to contact the school to report the 
absence.  
Children who are persistently late or absent will miss core learning 
at school and parents may be subject to Penalty Warning Fines or 
even Court action. After the age of 5, it is statutory for children to 
attend school everyday and parents/carers are responsible for this. 
Please ensure your child is attending school everyday on time!  

THE SNOWY DAY 
Fig class have 

been drawing 

and writing about 

The Snowy Day 

book by Ezra Jack 

Keats. 

 

MINISTRY OF STORIES 
Sycamore class are very 

proud to show off their 

published books about the 

Maya. Thank you Ministry 

of Stories for the amazing 

workshops. We are 

thrilled with the books.  



Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week!: 

Fig :  Destiny 

Beech :  Miles  

Birch :   Shantay 

Olive:  William 

Magnolia:  Berk 

Sycamore:  Angela 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week!: 

Fig :  Kejanii 

Beech :  Theodora 

Birch :   Samuel 

Olive:  Sabrin 

Magnolia:  Amaya 

Sycamore:  Naima 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week!: 

Fig :  James 

Beech :  Dontay 

Birch :   Joshua 

Olive:  Elida 

Magnolia:  Aminah 

Sycamore:  Kishan 

Lunchtime awards: Rahmat & Dontay 

 

Beech Class: 95.2% 

Birch Class: 90.4%  

Olive Class: 93.3% 

Magnolia Class: 91.8% 

Sycamore Class: 92.6% 

These figures are for last week. 

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

 

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Maishah 

2nd: Amiee 

3rd:  Aminah 

Aiden—9 

Noah– 11 

Most Active Last Week: 

Birch: Meherull 

Olive: Aiden 

Magnolia:  Akira 

Sycamore:  Isabella 

 

Well done to these children for 

their Reading Plus work this 

week! 

Olive: Vinda 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore: Rushane 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 0.8% //  Beech : 2.2% //  Birch : 5.1% //   

Olive : 2.7% //  Magnolia : 3.0% //  Sycamore: 3.4% 

Please continue to ensure that your child is punctual for school 
each day!

MAGNOLIA CLASS 
LEARN ABOUT THE 

WATER CYCLE 

Magnolia Class have been 
learning about the Water Cycle. 
They created their own water 
cycles to watch condensation in 
action. Wow! They look amaz-
ing and look at all the scientific 
and geographical language be-
ing used.  

Congratulations to these children 

for receiving Special Awards for PE 

this week!:  

 Beech:  Nala 

 Olive:  Olivia 

 Sycamore:  Alisha 


